
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "larrysbryant@gmail.com"
Cc: "whcm2@aol.com"
Subject: RE: AR0020087 Forrest City Nutrient BMP Request for Additional Information
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 11:44:00 AM
Attachments: AR0020087_Forrest City Nutrient Report Response_20180322.pdf
Importance: High

Mayor Bryant,
Our records do not show a response to this request. The response was due 04/22/18.
If the response has not been submitted please do so, at your earliest convenience.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 
From: Pemberton, Layne 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 12:22 PM
To: 'larrysbryant@gmail.com'
Cc: 'whcm2@aol.com'
Subject: AR0020087 Forrest City Nutrient BMP Request for Additional Information
 
Mayor Bryant,
Please see the attached letter. A response is due 30 days from receipt of the certified letter.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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March 22, 2018   CERTIFIED MAIL 9489009000276022240604 
 
The Honorable Larry Bryant  Email <larrysbryant@gmail.com> 
Mayor, City of Forrest City 
303 North Rosser 
Forrest City, AR 72336 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0020087, AFIN 62-00070 


Nutrient BMP Request for Additional Information  
 
Dear Mayor Bryant: 
 
The Department has reviewed the nutrient reduction BMPs submitted by the City of Forrest City 
dated December 28, 2017. At this time ADEQ is unable to approve the submitted BMP proposal. 
 
Your letter states that there will need to be some preliminary steps before implementing a 
specific BMPs detailed in the document. The Department requires that you submit a schedule 
stating the time constraints for determining the BMPs, an anticipated BMP implementation 
schedule and an estimated date of final compliance. 
 
Within thirty (30) calendar days of receipt of this letter, please submit your response to the 
ADEQ Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch. The document may be emailed to me 
at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0664 or via e-mail at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 


 
 


Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, NPDES Enforcement Section 
 
 
CC: Calvin Murdock <whcm2@aol.com> 
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